8726/F/JSJ 20 February 2018

Marek Wojciechowski Architects 66-68 Margaret Street London W1W 8SR by post and email megan@mw-a.co.uk

Dear Megan,

123 Broadhurst Gardens, West Hampstead / Structural Engineering Advice

We are pleased to see the development works proposed at the above moving forward. Following completion of the detailed design stage, we write to confirm our role during construction works on site.

I will personally be attending site on a regular basis to monitor the construction of the permanent works as this progresses, to see that the works are being undertaken generally in accordance with our design or otherwise good practice.

We will be reviewing and commenting on the Contractor's temporary works proposals, to see that the temporary works are implemented in a safe manner and co-ordinated with the permanent works. We envisage that this process will commence shortly, once the Contractor has been appointed, and will continue until all permanent structural elements have been installed.

We trust that this is all in order, however please do not hesitate to get in touch should you wish to discuss anything in greater detail. Yours sincerely

FOR SINCLAIR JOHNSTON & PARTNERS LIMITED

LEO LUZZANI MEng MSc(Eng) Associate